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Chryston High School Ski Trip

Dear parent / carer,

With us getting closer to the leaving date for the 2020 Chryston High Ski trip I wanted to make contact to communicate the final arrangements and to clarify information already issued. 

We will meet in the reception of Glasgow Airport at 5am on Saturday 25th January, with our flight due for departure at 8am, this will provide enough time for us to check in as a group and proceed through Airport Security.  I would urge you to double check your child has their passport with them before leaving the house. I would also ask you to ensure your child is wearing their hoodie for travelling which helps significantly with swift identification, monitoring and counting of pupils as we navigate check in at the airport.
The return flight is scheduled to arrive in Glasgow around 2.30pm on Saturday 1st February. We would ask that young people are collected by a parent/guardian at the international arrivals area of Glasgow Airport. The flights have a luggage weight limit of 20Kg for one bag or case for checking in. One piece of hand luggage can also be taken on board the plane with a limit of 10Kg. the maximum dimensions of this can be obtained from the individual airlines websites.

On arrival at the airport on the day of travel your child will be allocated to a group with a lead teacher. This is the travel group for going through check in and security at the airport. They should provide the lead teacher with their passport upon arrival at the airport. These will be re-distributed when required at check in and security. Transfer time from Venice to Tonale is around 3 ½ hours. In order to offer some entertainment during this time it would be useful for students to bring a couple of age appropriate DVD’s of films from which the group can select some they wish to watch.
Finally, I would like to remind you that information and regular updates can be found on the Chryston High ski trip Facebook page and also on the school website. If you require any further information please feel free to contact us at the school. All the staff involved in the trip are very much looking forward to spending time with your children and providing them with a wonderful experience.
Yours Sincerely,
GMcAlpine (Trip Leader)
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